
2023 Denver Mission Team 
 
Tennessee WMU began a prayer advocacy partnership with Send Denver in 2014 with a 
desire to engage Tennessee Baptists in prayer for Denver. This has primarily been done by 
recruiting prayer partners, sending prayer walking mission teams to Denver, and hosting 
video conference meetings to hear from and pray for Denver church planters. 
 
In 2023, Tennessee WMU is sending a Prayer Walking Mission Team to Denver September 7-
11. The team will prayer walk, encourage church planters, and assist in community 
engagement activities. 
 
Team members must fill out a Mission Volunteer Application, a Release Form, and a Health 
Form. 
 
Age requirement: 18 years old or older. 
 
Team member costs will include: 

• Airfare to/from Denver – Team members book and pay for their own flights. 
• $150-200 for transportation in Denver and encouragement/ministry activities with 

missionaries 
• Lodging for four nights 
• Meals – travel meals and meals in Denver 

 
Contact Vickie Anderson if you are interested in being part of the team. 
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